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June 13, 2011, Lincoln, NE -- Clinic with a Heart announces new location beginning in July  

Clinic with a Heart, a free clinic, is pleased to announce that beginning in July all services will be 

provided in a new location.  The new location is 1701 S. 17th Street, Suite 4G.  Walk-in clinics are offered 

on Tuesday's and Thursdays' from 5:30 until 7:00 p.m.   All services are free and patients are seen on a 

first-come, first-serve basis.  Our schedule of services can be found on www.clinicwithaheart.org. 

Clinic with a Heart offers free clinics to assist people without insurance or who are underinsured.  We 

assist patient’s with their immediate health issues and help them find a medical home for long-term 

health management.  Services provided include medical, dental assessment, chiropractic, physical 

therapy, mental health assessments and vision screenings and exams.  Funding for Clinic with a Heart 

comes from mission team sponsors, corporate sponsors, individual donors, churches, grants and events.    
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